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Congratulations to the newly elected Student Parliament of 2022.
I’'m looking forward to a great year with you. It was lovely to have
our Director, Simon Patterson onsite to welcome them to their new
leadership role. Directors haven’t been able to visit their schools
since Term 1, so it was lovely to be able to meet in person rather
than in the virtual world!

Orientation for Preschool and Kindergarten 2022

We are thrilled that restrictions eased in time for us to welcome our
new children onsite, outside for a short period of time!. The first
session went well on Monday and we are looking forward to
meeting the remaining preschool children on Thursday 2
December and kindergarten on Monday 6" December.
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We acknowledge the Wangal people
of the Eora Nations, the traditional
custodians of the land on which we
play, learn and grow. We pay respect
to elders past, present and emerging.
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Term 4

8/12 Mufti Gold Coin Donation-
World Vision Sponsor Children

8/12 Year 6 Formal

15/12 | Class Party

16/12 | Year 6 Assembly & clap out
16/12 Last day for 2021

2022

Term 1

1/2 Students Year 1 to 6 return
1/2-2/2 | Kindergarten Best Start

4/2 Kindergarten'’s First Day!

21/2 Extra Curricula Programs Start
21/3 Harmony Day
25/3 National Ride to School Day
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mportant information for students \

requiring onsite supervision:

+ DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD/REN TO
SCHOOL IF UNWELL - child/ren
showing any mild COVID/flu-like
symptoms will be sent home until a
negative COVID test result is produced,
as well as NO SYMPTOMS displayed.
The safety and wellbeing of all students
and staff, at all times, is paramount.
Thank you for your continued

understanding and support. Stay safe

Q/eryone!

Birchgrove Public School

!




Stage 3 Lunch Time Soccer Competition

Birchgrove Public
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We had a lovely time learning about Salvador Dali and took inspiration from his
surrealist artworks to create these Christmas trees!




